REGIONAL PATHOLOGY SERVICES

University of Nebraska
Medical Center

REGIOMAL PATHOLOGY SERVICES
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September 20, 2020

Dear Regional Pathology Services Clients,

We are currently experiencing network issues at our facility that is affecting all
systems including NULIRT and RPS Pathway. Downtime procedures have been
activated and additional staff have been called in.

This will affect all electronic orders and results from interfaced clients. If you
have a STAT please call us at 1-800-334-0459 to alert us or indicate it on the
requisition with a fax number to fax results to or a phone number where we
can call results.

We are working to bring systems back up and will inform clients as soon as
that happens.

Thanks for your understanding.

If you have any guestions about interfaces please contact Interface
Support: rpsinterfacesupport@unmc.edu




